
 

 

 

 

 

 

   June 2017 

 

   Dear Parents/Guardian: 

   As we move toward the end of the school year, it is important for all 
   seniors and their parents to understand our ChromeBook Return Policy. 
 
   All 12th grade students must return their Chromebooks, 2 piece charger 
   and carrying case, including the shoulder strap, by Tuesday,  
   June 6th, 2017.  These items can be returned to Mr. Weil in Room 169  
   (across from the gymnasium), or to Mrs. Meade in the Computer Room 
   beginning on Thursday, June 1st, 2017.  Students my go there during  
   assigned lunch periods.  The Technology Department will inspect all items 
   and a charge will be incurred for damage to the Chromebooks such  
   as a broken screen, a lost charger or a missing case. 
 
   Please find pricing below: 
 
   Broken screen  - $50.00 
   Lost charger  - $30.00 
   Missing case  - $30.00 
 
   Checks for damaged and/or lost equipment, should be made out to 
   Island Trees U.F.S.D. and given to Mrs. Meade in the Computer Room. 
 
   If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Weil of our 
   Technology Department, at 495-7770. 
 
   Yours truly, 

    
   Nicholas Grande 
   Principal 
    


